

WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL

Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Monday 12th March 2018 Dear Parents/Carers.

Whitmore Park Primary School PSHE Education – Year 1 and Year 2

During the summer term, children in Year 1 and Year 2 will be taking part in a series of special lessons as part of their overall Personal, Social and Health Education (PSHE). This is part of our duty of care to safeguard children and prepare them for adulthood. These sessions worked very well last year and children gained a great deal from them.

Children will learn:

- Naming body parts
- The differences between males and females as well as stereotypes
- About different types of families

These lessons will be taught using the Coventry Council recommended resources. If you would like to come and see the resources that are going to be used and talk to staff about these lessons, please come to an information session on Monday 26th March at 4:00pm. The scheme we are teaching is unchanged from last year, so this will be an opportunity to answer any questions you may have or if you would like to be reminded of the content of the lessons. Please complete the reply slip and return to your child's class teacher by Friday 23rd March.

If you do not wish your child to take part in these lessons, please write to Mrs McGibney by Thursday 29th March and we will contact you to discuss any concerns.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Jacqueline McGibney

Head Teacher

Year 1 & 2 PSHE Meeting	
Child's Name:	Class:
☐ I would like to attend the information session on Monday 26 th March at 4:00pm	
Signed:	(Parent/Carer) Date:

Tel: 024 7633 5697















Email: admin@whitmorepark.org